Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item CC10 for RSAC  Enterprises, Inc. dba The Craig Group:

Request:     Isn't she already working?

Response:   Ms. Craig has been working under a short-term consultant contract authorized by the Superintendent (under $10,000). The contract appearing before the Board at the 2/15 Board Meeting is a longer term contract that requires Board approval. 
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